
DC Social Report Sept 2020 

It has been a little quiet on the Social front here in Desert Cove along with the rest of the 
world. One of the things this has highlighted is just how much we miss and appreciate 
the weekly activities and social gatherings at Desert Cove. Thank goodness for Friday 
Happy Hours and Ladies Lunch Bunch held outside this summer! 
The regular scheduled activities have started to resume, ever so cautiously, and the 
updated schedule is posted on the bulletin board in the Rec Hall entrance. If you would 
like to add an activity, please contact the DCHA board for the Covid protocol to do so. 
We look forward to the day we can fully resume the activities we once offered and 
confidently fill up that schedule again. 
Thankyou for your support during my time as Social Director, it has really been very 
enjoyable getting to know so many of you 
 

 

 
  



This past year as Membership Welcoming Director has been a whirlwind of new 
experiences.  
 
Welcoming new residents during Fire protection, Property Taxes, Covid 19, recreation 
center being locked down and activities stopped has been challenging to say the least.  
 
I was only able to make house calls during 7 of the last 11 months due to Covid 19 
During that time, I made 30 house visits. I met some wonderful people who will fit into 
our community beautifully.  I know that they will be given a warm welcome.  
 
Covid 19 has also put a damper in planning a welcome reception for the new residents 
due to social distancing. Hopefully, this will not be forever and as soon as we can do 
this in a safe manner we shall. 
 
It has been my pleasure to represent Desert Cove Homeowners Association to 
welcome the new residents to Desert Cove. I look forward to the upcoming year.  
 
Shaunie Wood 
Membership/Welcoming Director  
 
 

 

 


